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LII Denial 

LIQUOR LICENSE REVIEW 
EI 

TO: 	Planning Department 
AnMarie Rodgers/CTYPLN/SFGOV 
Georgia Powell/CTYPLN/SFGOV@SFGOV 
Fax No.: 558-6409 

TO: 	Police Department 
Inspector Dave Falzon
nspector Nelly Gordon 
Fax No.: 553-1463 

DATE: 	July 20, 2015 

File: 150775 
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This item is tentatively scheduled to be heard in four to six weeks. 
PLEASE EMAIL YOUR RESPONSE BY: August 17, 2015, to Derek Evans, 
Clerk, Neighborhood Services and Safety Committee. 

Derek. Eva ns(äsfqov.orq - Fax No: 554-7714 

Applicant Name: 
and Business Name: 

Applicant Address: 

and Phone No. 

Sarah Trubnick 
Barrell Room 
(415 Sansome Street, Suite C) 

1486 Campus Drive 
Berkeley, CA 94709 
(310) 402-5105 

PLANNING COMMENTS: 	V Approval 	LII Denial 
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LL Review Referral Letter 
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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am currently applying for a premise-to-premise transfer of my Type 42 Liquor License. 
I previously held this license at 620 Post Street, San Francisco, 94109; I am requesting 
that it be transferred to 415 Sansome Street, Suite C, San Francisco, 94111. 

Our hours of operation will be 11 am to 12 midnight. We are proposing to open a wine 
tasting room next door to our restaurant, which we opened at 415 Sansome Street 
about two months ago. 

Many of our customers prefer to have a quiet place to sit and sip wine, as opposed to 
the environment of the restaurant. We have very little waiting room for parties waiting for 
tables. Opening our wine tasting room allows us to provide a comfortable space for our 
valued customers to enjoy a glass of wine or wait for a table at the restaurant while 
snacking on cheese and small plates. 

We recently closed our Post Street bar in order to focus on the establishments at 415 
Sansome. Many of our customers are eagerly awaiting the reopening of our little wine 
bar. I hope we can compete this process quickly so we can begin meeting their needs 
once again! 

Thank you for your time. 

ML 
Sarah Trubnick 
(310) 402-5105 
1486 Campus Drive 
Berkeley, CA 94708 


